
 

 

Transport Access Program 

Clarendon Station Upgrade 

Upcoming work I August 2024 

Finishing work at Clarendon Station will take place from Monday 26 August to Friday 30 August.  

Work will involve: 

• footpath resurfacing 

• installing permanent tactile markers on level crossing. 

Standard construction hours on this project are between 7am and 6pm Monday to Friday. 

Work is planned for two nights from 6pm to 6am, between Monday 26 August and Friday 30 August 

2024 (weather dependent). 

For the safety of staff and customers, some work will take place at night when trains are running less 

frequently.  

You may notice workers and vehicles and noise from machinery and equipment. Equipment being used 

includes lighting tower, core drill, hand tools, delivery trucks and other vehicles. 



 

 

OFFICIAL 

Wherever possible, we will take measures to reduce noise, including turning off vehicles and equipment 

when not in use, exercising respite periods during work and using non-tonal reversing beepers.  

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience as we complete this important work. 

Contact us 
For more information about our project, please visit transport.nsw.gov.au/clarendon-station-upgrade. 

Contact us on 1800 684 490 or at projects@transport.nsw.gov.au for any enquires. For urgent enquiries or 

complaints 24 hours please call 1800 775 465. 
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